
 

7600 Wisconsin Avenue 

Suite 200 

Bethesda, Maryland 

20814 USA 

Tel: 301 771 7600 

Fax: 301 771 7777 

www.dai.com 

DAI Washington  

 
 
October 9, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global 
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on 
Progress (COP) composed of a CEO statement of continued support for the 
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or 
expected outcomes.  
 
Since this is our first COP as a participant of GCP and because we wish to 
share a compelling report covering all our major outcomes in priority SDGs, it 
is taking more time to complete this report than we originally estimated.  
 
We hereby ask for an extension, with the understanding that our COP report 
will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by February 2, 2019 at the 
latest. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kurt Olsson 
Chief Growth Officer and Vice President 
DAI Global Health 
 


